
ATTENTION – IMPORTANT ELECTION NOTICE 
 

At the Italian American Police Association (IAPA) April 2024 
Membership meeting per our Bylaws it was announced that 
there would be Elections for Executive Officers and 
Directors of the organization at the June Membership 
Meeting.  Nomination forms showing individual intent to run 
for the respective Offices were available and some Members 
present submitted the forms. 

 

• Nominations will remain open until the May 
Membership Meeting to give a fair chance to anyone 
who wishes to serve on the Board. 
 

• There are 5 Executive Board and 15 Director positions 
available. 
 

• The requirement to hold office is that you are a member 
in good standing of IAPA. 
 

• There will be more information available at the May 
Membership Meeting. 


